
 ACQUISITION OF PROPERTY 
AT  

224 WEST QUILL DRIVE 

City Council 
November 29, 2018 

Parks and Recreation Department 



• Subject property is a 3.3 acre tract 
located at 224 West Quill Drive 

• Council District 7  

• Addresses need for additional park 
land in the community 

• Has the support of the Woodlawn Hills 
Neighborhood Association 

 

BACKGROUND 
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ACTION 

• Property will be utilized as a future 
neighborhood park 
 

• Consistent with the SA Tomorrow 
Comprehensive Plan 

 
• Property will be acquired and developed 

using $500,000 in funding allocated in FY 
2019-FY 2024 Adopted Capital 
Improvement Program Budget 
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• Staff recommends approval 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
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